
 
         

  from the Heart of Buchanan Park 
EPRD’s Board of Directors has adopted a visionary plan to improve Buchanan Park over the 
next five years. The plan is based on 30+ years of community support for Buchanan Park and what we 
learned from the community during strategic planning in 2023 and community meetings in 2024.  
 
The plan for Buchanan Park includes a Pavilion/Stage & gathering area, an adventure playground, a 
skatepark, multi-use courts, pond recreation access, field & trail improvements, and restrooms.  
 
As Buchanan Park improvements take shape, EPRD and its community partners have been busy 
presenting the project to potential funders, to help EPRD grow Buchanan Park to its full potential.  
 
We have received $360,000 in grants for Buchanan Park in the first 8 months of fundraising!  
 We hope to grow that amount to $1,500,000 with more proposals and funding requests in 2025.   

Jeffco/Broncos Stadium Grant       $40,000 
Jefferson County Open Space     $205,000 
Boettcher Foundation                                                     $35,000 
Colorado Gives Foundation        $80,000 
                 $360,000 
 

Evergreen residents and local organizations are helping EPRD with advocacy and fundraising for 
Buchanan Park improvements. EPRD is grateful to Blue Spruce Kiwanis, Evergreen Music Festival/Hops 
Drops, Evergreen Skatepark Coalition, and Active4All Foundation for their early adoption and robust 
support of the project.  
 

To our early funding partners and local supporters: 
Thank You for your Vision, your Trust, and your Support. 


